

MEMBERSHIP RECRUITMENT

The Lakehead Public Schools Foundation was created in 2003 as an independent, charitable foundation dedicated to raising funds for Lakehead Public Schools students. Funds raised through the Foundation have been directed to graduating secondary students in the form of scholarships, Student Assistance Fund and to help fund the Grade 8 Awards of Excellence. Since its inception, the Foundation has raised funds through donations – Celebrations of Life (In Memory) and through an annual golf tournament.

Name:	 	Mr. Mrs. Ms. Miss.
Address:		
City:		Postal Code:
Contact Telephone (Day)	(Evening)	
Email:		
Lakehead DSB Schools associated with:		
Relevant Experience or Information in support of this application:		
Signature		Date

Please send your filled out form to:

Charity Rydholm
Executive Secretary - Office of the Superintendents
Jim McCuaig Education Centre
2135 Sills Street Thunder Bay ON P7E 5T2
Email: charity_rydholm@lakeheadschools.ca

Phone: 807-625-5158